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September 24, 2019 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND  

(due by October 4, 2019) 

 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Pacific Power & Light Company for an Order 

Approving a Change in Depreciation Rates Applicable to Electric Property 

Docket UE-180778 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On September 13, 2018, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company) filed 

with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) in this docket a 

petition requesting approval of a proposed change to its depreciation rates applicable to 

electric property (Petition). 

 

On September 11, 2019, the Commission issued Order 04, Continuing Suspension of 

Procedural Schedule; Requiring Filing.  

 

On September 23, the Company made a filing entitled “Motion for Clarification of 

Order 04.”  

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That any party to the proceeding may file a 

written response to Pacific Power’s filing entitled “Motion for Clarification of 

Order 04.” Any such written response must be filed by October 4, 2019. 

 

 

 
ANDREW J. O’CONNELL 

Administrative Law Judge 


